
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  The Whole Class, for working 
 together and helping each other-   
lovely to see. Well done! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

4th April 2022 

Year 2 -  Tilly, for great effort and sports-
manship at the Y2 football competition. 
Aaron, for helping Mrs Bowman in class 
on Wednesday. 

Year 3 -  Elodie, for being a great role  
model in class! 

Year 4  -  Ella, for settling in so well. 
Well done! 

Year 5 - Chloe, for such enthusiasm in  
every lesson! 

Year 6   -  The Whole of Year 6, for  
outstanding  behaviour at Beamish! 

EYFS -  George, for making kind and  
friendly choices in class. 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2022 

 

Lenten Market and FOS Event -  Thurs.7th April 

Easter Service - 1.30pm Friday 8th April  at St Mary’s Church 

School breaks up for Easter - Friday 8th April 

School re-opens after Easter - Monday 25th April 

Bank Holiday -  Monday 2nd May 

School breaks up for Half Term - 27th May     

School re-opens - Monday 6th June 

PD Day - Friday 24th June 

Additional Day in lieu of Queens Jubilee – Mon 27th June 

Break up for Summer - Thursday 21st July 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Ava 
Year 1 - Esmae 
Year 2 - Sylvie 

Year 3 - Ruaridh 
Year 4 - Robin 

Year 5 - Oliver C 
Year 6  -  Elsa 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 
EYFS - Francis 
Year 1 - Ayla 
Year 2 - Zara 

Year 3 - Tamsyn 
Year 4 - Holly 
Year 5 - Finley 
Year 6  -  Ellie 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil 
where roots  

grow and seeds flourish.   
Luke 8:4-15 

FOSS Easter Fun! 
For some extra Easter fun, our friends of the school will also be run-

ning some Easter activities at our  
market. There will be an Easter trail, craft activities and a guess the 

number of eggs game to take part in.  
FOSS are also holding a pre-loved uniform stall. Please 

send any unwanted items you have into school. 

Attendance Award:  CL 1 
Whole school  

attendance : 93.2% 

 
ATTENDANCE 

Reception 92.5% 

Class 1 98.8% 

Class 2 91.5% 

Class 3 96.3% 

Class 4 92.2% 

Class 5 90.8% 

Class 6 91.3% 

Head Lice 
We have been informed of a 
case of head lice in school.   
Please could we ask  you to 
check your child's hair for 

head lice and treat if  
necessary.  
Thank you 

After School Clubs 
After school clubs are  cancelled on Thursday and Friday this 

week due to our other activities. 
Next term clubs will run as they have been this term.  

Please can we ask that you check your ParentPay account and 
bring any outstanding amounts up to date. Thank you 

Easter Service 
Please come along to our Easter Service on  

Friday 8th April at 1.30pm at St Marys Church,  
Staindrop. 

Everyone is welcome 
Lenten Market 7th April 2-4pm 

We are holding our Lenten Market on Thursday 7th April 

in the school hall. There will be a variety of stalls and refreshments 

will be available too. Everyone is welcome to come along.  

Children can be collected by parents from external classroom doors 

between 2:00pm to 3:15pm 

There will be a variety of themed crafts for sale at the market  

designed and made by the children, as well as hot and cold drinks 

and snacks. All crafted items will cost between 50p - £2 and  

proceeds will go towards one of our partner charities: The Ankoma 

Project in Ghana.  

 

Year 6 
Whole  
Class 

 

Year 1 
Whole  
Class 


